THE FRivnay NOTES

Lloyd Hawrbor Schoole October 14, 2011

Character Counts Week Begins!

Monday Student Council Meeting in Café
10/17 Chestnuts Begin

Tuesday Photo Day - LT
10/18 SIT Meeting

Wednesday Little Shelter Program Begins
10/196

Thursday | Shared Decision Making/Joint SIT — 3:45 at CO
10/20

Friday P/T Conferences Grade 4
10/21 Grade 2 Green Meadow Farm - 9-1:45PM
Wear Denim for The Susan G. Komen Foundation for Breast Cancer

FROM THE SCHOOL

TOWN OF HUNTINGTON.....ccvvimimmmnmmnsmssrsssnsarssnssnssnsans p3
Children’s Costume Parade 10/31 at 4:15PM

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 8th at 8PM at the DO.
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by from and

Lloyd Harbor Theater Arts Club needs an accompanist. This is a paid position. We have had parents fill the position in the past who
have enjoyed working with the cast. If interested, please leave your name and phone number with Mrs, McGann,

IMPORTANT TESTING INFORMATION
Please be advised that we have received information with the following New York State Assessment dates: Grade 3-8 English Language
Arts — Tuesday and Wednesday, April 17 & 18; Grades 3-8 Mathematics — Monday and Tuesday, April 23 & 24; Grade 4 Science Written
Monday, June 4.

ARTIST CORNER
The students are in full “creative swing”. Work in progress includes: 2™ — All About Me Profiles; 3™ - Gustav Klimt “Trees of Life";
4™ — Illuminated Letters; 5" — Metalic Illuminated Letters; 6™ Kinetic Art. Please visit my website to see work in progress and
finished pieces. Congratulations to our first “Artist of the Month” Bianca Kelly — Mrs. Cooney’s class. Great job!

FROM THE NURSE
Reminder: All students who are injured and cannot play gym and recess MUST bring in a note.
If you have not already done so, all 2™ and 4™ graders and new entrants must submit an updated physical from your doctor. All 6%
graders MUST submit a copy of his/her updated immunization record (proof of Tdap vaccine).

If you are sending food into school for a celebration of any kind, please let your child’s classroom teacher know in advance so that
classmates are able to communicate this with their families. On the day food is delivered to school, ingredients provided by the family
sending in the food will need to be posted when the food is served. Thank you for your understanding as we have students with
allergies.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Lloyd Harbor Unites

THANK YOU to all of the Lloyd Harbor School families for purchasing raffle tickets. To date, we have reached 56% of our goal. All
ticket holders are invited to the Lloyd Harbor Unites Thank You Cocktail Party at Harbor Mist Restaurant (note change of venue) 105
Harbor Road, Cold Spring Harbor, on Saturday, October 15th, 7-9 pm.




LHS*PTG E-Mail Sign-Up
To receive e-mail reminders and event happenings from the LHS*PTG, please update your information by going onto the PTG website,

lhsptg.org. Click on the top button, EMAIL SIGN-UP. If you are new to LHS, fill out the form. If you already receive e-mails from the
PTG, follow the fink to revise and/or update your children’s grades and teachers. If you have any questions or need additional help,
please e-mail Randi Solis at RandiSolis@me.com.

School Store
Please visit the LHS*PTG website, thsptg.org to view the new LHS t-shirts and shorts and for school store contact information.
Photo Day, 10/18
Class and individual photos will be taken next week on Tuesday, 10/18. Please look for order forms in your child’s backpack. Be sure
to choose a background color and make checks payable to Irvin Simon Photographers. To view form, please go to thsptg.org and click
on the flyers page.
6th Grade Activities
6th GRADE BARNYARD DANCE
The 6th Grade Costume Party Barnyard Dance will be held on Sunday, October 30th, at the George Weir Barn on Lloyd Neck from 6:30
to 8:30 p.m. Please have your child dress in costume (no masks or weapons, pleasel). Pizza and refreshments will be provided along
with DJ and dancing! Look for the permission slip in your child’s backpack next week. Please complete the permission slip and return it
along with your check made payable to LHSPTG in the amount of $20 to the Main Office, Attention: 6th Barnyard Dance by
Wednesday, October 26th. You must rsvp and send in payment in order to have your child attend. We are also looking for chaperones
to help out the evening of the event, as well as provide a case (consisting of 24 small bottles or boxes) of water and/or apple juice. NO
SIBLINGS PLEASE. If interested or if you have any questions please contact: Karen Ferrandino kferrandino@gmail.com, Carolyn
Genovese cgenovesel4@hotmail.com, or Sandra Krusos birchboob@yahoo.com.
6th GRADE ELECTION DAY BAKE SALE
The 6th Grade's Bake Sale Fundraiser will be held on Tuesday, November 8th, ELECTION DAY, from 8 am - 4 pm at Lloyd Harbor
School. We welcome bakers from all grades, both students and parents, to donate their baked goods!! Best sellers from years past
are bread loaves, and muffins in boxed packs of six, as well as brownies and cookies. Please note that store bought items are
welcomed as well, for those of you who are just too busy to bake!! We are also looking for volunteers to man the cashier box for 1 1/2
hr shifts from 8 am - 4pm. Please contact Karen Ferrandino kferrandino@gmail.com, Carolyn Genovese cgenovesel4@hotmail.com or
Sandra Krusos birchboob@yahoo.com to indicate if you are donating baked goods (and what you would like to provide!) and/or if you
will help man the table!!

Little Apple Fun Run
The Little Apple Fun Run is just over three weeks away! Thank you to all who have already registered. If you haven't registered yet,
please do so as soon as possible. It will save you time on race day morning so that you can enjoy your breakfast and socialize with
friends. If you have more than one runner in your house you may send in one form and fist all runners. However, please be sure to
specify your child’s teacher and which race each person is running. If you are a parent of a young child and want to run both the 1
mile and 5K you only need to register for the 5k. You DO NOT have to pay for both races but do not cross the finish line in the 1 mile
or your chip will not register your time for the 5K. Contact Denise Burns with questions at deeburns@optoniine.net or (631)223-3118.
Last year we began asking any sports team to run together in their jerseys and it was a great success. We will take a team photo of
them and have it sent to their coach. This is a way to promote exercise and team spirit in our children off their fields and in ancther
fun venue. The apple contest is underway! If your child has registered for the race they will be receiving an apple on their classroom
door with their name on it. The classroom with the most registered runners will receive a beautiful trophy as well as a special recess.
Remember, teachers who run, walk or are just registered count as well, so get your teacher to register today. You can see the weekly
results of this contest on the awesome bulletin board designed by Jen Reim and Caroline Hogdson. If you haven't seen it yet, please
check it out!
Thank you to all of our corporate sponsors so far. A copy of the benefactor form for corporate sponsorship can be obtained from last
Friday’s Notes or on our website www.lhsptg.org. You can also be a family donator by using the portion of the race flyer you should
have received now in your child’s backpack. Please send in your donations to school with attention to Sally Nadler. We are in need of
Food Donations. Please contact Anne Eble at meble6@aol.com if you are in the food industry or know of any local merchants who
would be willing to donate food or beverages for the morning of the race. We have been known to have “the best breakfast in town”
as stated by several GLIRC runners. We are specifically looking for water, juices, apple cider, coffee, tea, bananas, apples, mini bagels,
donuts, cookies, granola bars, paper products, etc. Anne has a food donation letter she can email to anyone who is willing to help us
with this portion of the race.
WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO AN AWESOME RACE THIS YEAR! MAKE SURE YOU AND YOUR FAMILY ARE A PART OF IT!

FOCUS Events

Marc Brackett "Emotional Literacy” Workshop, 10/20
Our district utilizes Marc Brackett's "RULER" system to help children better understand themselves and others (RULER stands for
Recognize, Understand, Label, Express and Regulate emotions). FOCUS is pleased to host Marc Brackett, who will present an
interactive workshop for parents at the CSH Library on October 20th from 11:30 - 2:00 pm. Join us and learn how to use RULER skills
to build trust and empathy and foster open communication at home. Lunch (catered by La Bottega) will be served. Please RSVP to
focuscsh@gmail.com. Space may be limited.

A Joint FOCUS/SEPTA "Courageous Parenting” Workshop, 11/1 and 11/2

FOCUS and SEPTA are pleased to present Kirk Martin and his "Courageous Parenting” workshop. During his 2-hour seminar, you'll
learn how to develop motivated and responsible children, relieve anxiety, improve focus, and more. There are two workshops for your
convenience: Tuesday, November 1st, 7pm -9pm or Wednesday, November 2nd, 10am — 12pm. Both are at the CSH High School PAC
(Performing Arts Center). For more information on Kirk Martin, visit www.celebratecalm.com.




COUNCILMAN MARK CUTHBERTSON,
SUPERVISOR FRANK P. PETRONE,
& THE TOWN OF HUNTINGTON

ARE PROUD TO SPONSOR A

CHILDREN'S COSTUME PARADE
ON HALLOWEEN IN HUNTINGTON VILLAGE -}

The Town of Huntington will sponsor its annual Halloween
children’'s costume parade in Huntington Village on
Monday, October 31° at 4:15 p.m. Children of all ages
(and their parents or guardians) are welcome to walk in
the parade and participants should plan to meet in front
of the Huntington Post Office on Gerard Street in
Huntington Village at 4:00 p.m. Children will walk from
Gerard Street to the intersection of Wall Street and
Main Street (25A).

Village merchants will pass out candy to trick-or-
treaters for its “"Safe Trick-or-Treat Program” from
11 a.m. Yo 6 p.m. Dress up and bring a goody bag to
hold your candy!

For more information about the parade, please call
351-2877. (In the event of inclement weather, the
parade will be cancelled.)

Town of Huntington 100 Main Street Huntington, NY 11743
Frank P. Petrone  Mark Cuthbertson  Susan A. Berland  Glenda A. Jackson  Mark Mayoka
Supervisor Counciman Councilwoman Counciiwoman Councilman

“This nofce is distrinded fo studenls solely as 8 commondly sarvice by the school district. Such disinibubion should not be considered 1o be an
endorseaent or sppeoval by the disinet of either the sponsor or the schly.”




